



A nonprofit organization improving justice through leadership and service to courts

Mary Campbell McQueen *President*

Tom M. Clarke, Ph.D.

Vice President
Research and Technology
Williamsburg Office

Date

Name Title Address

Dear [Name],

Thank you for taking the time to complete the *Census of Problem-Solving Courts* conducted by the National Center for State Courts, in partnership with the Bureau of Justice Statistics. We greatly appreciate your time and effort in helping us collect information on [court name]. Without your data, we cannot compile this information. The data you provided will be invaluable as we capture an accurate and comprehensive picture of problem-solving courts nationwide, and obtain a clearer understanding of problem-solving courts in operation. To that end, if you are aware of any additional problem-solving courts in your state or local region, please let us know so that we can be sure to include the court(s) in this project.

We anticipate the results of the *Census* will be available to the public [Season, Year]. In the meantime, if you have any questions or concerns about the *Census* please do not hesitate to contact us by phone, 800-616-6109, or email, CensusPSC@ncsc.org. Again, thank you for your cooperation with this important project!

Sincerely,

Nicole L. Waters, Ph.D.

Project Director, Census for Problem-Solving Courts